
Subject: Hollywood Media 2017 data Assessment Reminder Letter and attachments
From: Rick Scott
Date: 05/11/2016 10:26 AM
To: Media District
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Dennis Rader <dennis.rader@lacity.org>, Rosemary Hinkson
<rosemary.hinkson@lacity.org>, Miranda Paster <miranda.paster@lacity.org>

Lisa, 

We mailed out reminders last week to all the property BIDs regarding the submission of their 2017 assessment data for
placement on the County's tax rolls. 

In case you haven't received the letter yet here is a copy of it and the attachments for submitting the 2017 assessment data. 

Also attached for your reference is the 2016 assessment data for your BID after all the parcel changes and other adjustments
were made from the initial submission. 

Please read and follow the instructions in the letter. 

Thank you.  

-- 
Rick Scott
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk 
213.978.1121 direct 
213.978.1099 main 
Fax 213.978.1130
Rick.Scott@lacity.org 

Attachments-44/Hollywood Media 2017 data Assessment Letter.pdf
Attachments-44/Hollywood Media 2017 County Submittal Template.xlsx
Attachments-44/Hollywood Media 2016 for BID.xlsx


